
The 2017 Today’s Christian Women’s 
Retreat will be 
April 1-2 in Bay 
City, MI. The 
theme is “The Gift 
of God is Eternal 
Life through Jesus 
Christ, our Lord,” 
Romans 6:23. 
Information and 
registration are 

available in the fellowship hall or at 
www.tcwr.org (password: retreat).  

Men Alive! is a 
group of WELS 
Christian men who 
encourage one 

another to live their lives in service to our 
Savior and his people. Their 2017 rally will 
be Saturday, February 18, in Bay City, MI. 
Find more information in the fellowship hall 
or at www.menalivebalm.org.  

Note that Lamb of God will subsidize 
50% of registration and lodging costs 
(up to $100) for WELS events. Submit 
subsidy requests to Pastor Wagner. 

 

JULY 3, 2016 

If you have news, upcoming 

events, or prayer requests that you 

would like published in the weekly 

newsletter, please contact Katie 

Chen (katiesl@hotmail.com). 

Contact Information 

  
4925 Sunbury Rd 

Columbus, OH  43230 

 
Office: 614-471-5164 

Pastor (Cell): 614-702-5609 

 
Church Office 

church@lambofgodcolumbus.org 

Pastor Wagner 
pastor@lambofgodcolumbus.org 
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Women’s retreat & Men’s Rally 

Thank you. Only two words, but when 
spoken from a thankful heart they 
express what God desires from 
Christians—an appreciation of blessings. 
Our gracious God showers us daily with 
a multitude of blessings—and many 
times we don’t see them.  

Join us Sundays, January 15-29, for a 

worship and bible 
study series called 
“364 Days of 
Thanksgiving” 
that will help us 
refocus on God’s 
gifts and live each 
day with 
gratitude. 

Worship & Bible Study Series 

Attendance:  (1/8)  

Sunday Worship:                                  41 

Adult  Bible Class:                                15 

Children Sunday School:                        8 

Bible Study Childcare:                            3 

 

 

2016 Offering Statements 

Offering Statements for 2016 are 
available under the mailboxes. Please 

pick yours up today. See Dave 
Szczublewski with any questions. 

http://www.tcwr.org
http://www.menalivebalm.org


 

The Alpha Pregnancy Counseling Center 
would like to thank all of those who 
were so generous with donations to help 
us with our Christmas party. What a 
pleasure it was for us to share the joy of 
Christmas with our clients with a short 
Christmas service, cookies and punch, 
bingo with prizes, Nativity rub-off 
ornaments to take home, along with a 

wrapped book and goody bag for each 
child. God bless you for your continued 
help and support. 

We would like to invite you to celebrate 
with us and find out more about this 
unique ministry on Sunday, January 29, 
at our Annual Meeting. Please join us at 
St. Paul’s Lutheran Church, at 4:00pm, 
with a potluck following at 5:00pm. 

Alpha center celebration 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday Sunday 

Ohio Pastor/
Teacher 
Conference—
Jenera, OH 

Ohio Pastor/
Teacher 
Conference—
Jenera, OH 

6:15pm—
Choir 
Rehearsal 

   9:15am—Sunday 
School & Bible 
Study 

10:30am—
Worship with 
Holy Communion 

This Week:  January 16-22 

Serving at Lamb of God January 16-21 

 Cleaning: Szczublewski and Wagner Families 

 Bulletins: Micaiah Wagner 

Serving at Lamb of God January 22 

 Bible Study Refreshments: Wagner Family 

 Accompanist: Rhea Franks 

 Ushers: Jeff Rader and Brian Burrows 

Prayer 

Requests 

Please keep in 
your prayers 
this week: 

 Shut-ins: Kitty, Dot, 
Monty, Jocelyn, Jeri 

 Military (or reserves): 
Garrett, Dane 

 College Students: Ian, 
Janet, Zoe, Matthew 

 Pastor Sims, who 
declined the call to serve 
in Antigua and will 
remain here in Columbus 

 Charlie Genteline, who 
is recovering from colon 
cancer surgery 

 Jensen Family 

 Our new church council: 

 David Chen, President 
 Jeff Rader, Secretary/

Treasurer 
 Jerry Ross, Evangelism 
 Dave Sczcublewski, 

Property/Church Life 

Request prayers of your pastor 
and/or your fellow Christians 
using a prayer request form by 

the mailboxes or online at  
LambofGodColumbus.org/

prayers 

The next Interactive Faith online Bible 
study will begin Wednesday, February 
1. The study will be offered live every 
Wednesday in February at 7:00 pm and 
9:00 pm. Pastor Randy Hunter from St. 

Andrew, Middleton, Wis., will be 
discussing “Mysterious Marriage,” a 
study on building a Christian marriage. 
Participate in a group or individually at 
wels.net/interactivefaith. 

Interactive Faith coming February 1 

Last Sunday, our Sunday School and 
Bible Class selected a mission offering 
recipient for 2017. MLC Daylight USA 
was chosen. This program helps cover 
travel expenses for college students to 

assist congregations with canvassing, 
kids camps, and other outreach projects 
during their spring or summer break. 
Consider giving during our Sunday 
School/Bible Study hour every week. 

Sunday School Mission Offerings 

Friendship Sunday February 26 

Make plans to join us on Sunday, 
February 26, for our Friendship 
Sunday. It’s a special opportunity for 
you to invite friends, relatives, 

acquaintances, and neighbors to join you 
for worship and Sunday School. Think 
about those people, pray for them, and 
look for a chance to invite them. 

http://WWW.WELS.NET/INTERACTIVEFAITH

